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FYI..........................need to acknowledge after posting............

Reggie Cheatham, Director
Quality Staff
Office of Environmental Information
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cheatham.reggie@epa.gov 
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"Shaub, Walter" 
<WShaub@USChamber.com
> 

03/22/06 04:00 PM

To Reggie Cheatham/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

cc

Subject New report about data base variability

Dear Mr. Cheatham,
 
Relevant to the Chamber’s Request for Reconsideration (RFR 04019A) I call your 
attention to a recently published, peer reviewed manuscript:
 

Dale Marino, “Variability in Physical Constant Parameter Values from Standard Data 
Sources and the Implication of this Variability for Risk Analysis”, Risk Analysis , Vol. 
26, No. 1, pp. 185 – 201, 2006.
 

This report is relevant to the issues raised by the U.S. Chamber of Commerce. I ask 
that this email message be posted on EPA’s “Related Correspondence” website 
pertaining to correction requests so that the public may have full access to this 
information.
 
Should you or other individuals wish to receive information about how to obtain a copy 
of the cited material, Dale Marino’s contact details are as follows:
 



Dale J. Marino, MS, DABT
Health, Safety and Environment
Eastman Kodak Company
1100 Ridgeway Avenue
Rochester, NY 14652 USA
T:\ 585-477-7729
F:\  585-477-2863
dale.marino@kodak.com

 
Best regards,
 
Walter Shaub
 
 

------------------------------------------------------
 

Walter M. Shaub, Ph.D.
Senior Science Advisor
Environment, Technology & Regulatory Affairs
U.S. Chamber of Commerce
1615 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20062-2000
 
Tel: 202 463-5837
Fax: 202 887-3445
E-mail: wshaub@uschamber.com
 
 


